
Union Budget 2025–26 Discussion Held at SSCTU, Mulugu 

On February 4, 2025, Sammakka Sarakka Central Tribal University, Mulugu, conducted a 

discussion on the Union Budget 2025–26 to engage students and faculty in understanding the 

economic direction of the nation. The session explored key highlights of the budget, with special 

focus on allocations for education, tribal welfare, rural development, and employment generation. 

Faculty members provided analytical insights into the budget's implications, while students 

contributed actively with their perspectives and questions. The event fostered awareness of fiscal 

policies and encouraged critical engagement with national economic planning. 

 

 


